
Law & Safety: Summer 2022

Description

North Avondale’s new neighborhood officer is Trent Crutcher. He will be starting July 11th. Officer
Crutcher brings a wealth of knowledge with many years of experience. 

He will attend the next North Avondale Neighborhood Association meeting to introduce himself.

His contact information is:

Officer Trent Crutcher

trent.crutcher@cincinnati-oh.gov

513.569.8649

Carolyn Gillman, Chair

Date Created
July 1, 2022
Author
carolyn-gillman

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark


